

Tuesday 4th February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

## Extreme Reading Homework Challenge!

Where is the most interesting place your child has ever read a book?

Your challenge is to take a photo of your child reading somewhere exciting, fun and safe(!) and give it to your child's class teacher along with an activity based around the book. We are doing this as part of the school's celebration of World Book Day which is on Thursday 5th March 2020.

Some examples of an appropriate activity are:

- book review.
- > character description,
- > setting description or
- write up of an alternative ending

Please send your entries to your child's class teacher by **Monday 2**<sup>nd</sup> **March 2020**.

We will run a competition for the most extreme places reading has taken place with a winner selected from each class on World Book Day. The winner will receive a £5 Waterstones voucher!

We look forward to seeing your entries!

Yours sincerely,

## Miss C Barnard

Year 6 Class Teacher/English Coordinator













